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PE2082/C: Improve the support provided to families 
affected by cot death 

Scottish Government written submission, 9 August 2025 

Thank you for your email of 13 May 2025 enclosing correspondence from the Citizen 
Participation and Public Petitions Committee regarding petition PE2082: Improve 
the support provided to families affected by cot death.   

The Scottish Government notes that the petition has been closed. However, the 
committee may wish to note the announcement made on the Scottish Cot Death 
Trust website on 20 August 2025 advising that they have begun conversations with 
the Lullaby Trust to explore how joining forces might provide a sustainable option for 
their future. 

I hope the committee finds this information helpful. 
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